
40 Days for Life 
 
This year, the 40 Days for Life Campaign runs from Wednesday, Sept. 24th 

through Sunday, Nov. 2nd. Please join-in with your fellow parishioners by 
praying, fasting, and signing-up to participate in this peaceful prayer vigil for 
the end of abortion. 
 
Our parish has adopted Sunday, October 5, and Wednesday, October  8.   
Please join us for an hour or two on one or both days, or any other day, as we 
walk the sidewalk while praying for unborn children, their parents and the 
people that work at the Planned Parenthood Abortion Center at 12 Case St. in 
Norwich. 
 
A sign-up sheet is posted at the back of the church.   Consider signing up for 
one hour, or more!  Contact Deacon Mark Desrosiers, 

topgumendo@icloud.com 
if you want more information or are interested in other pro-life activities within 
our diocese.  Thank you. 


